
Hunslet Moor Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss H Darley 
Telephone: 0113 271 7257 
Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk 

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley,  
Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham 

              

 

 

14 June 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

We are expecting Eid-Ul- Adha to be celebrated from 16th to 20th June 2024. We will welcome all pupils, both 

Muslim and non-Muslim to School on these days to ensure regular learning can take place. We do recognise 

that some parents may choose to take a day for religious observation and therefore ask if you can alert School if 

your child will not be attending. 

We will be marking the celebration of Eid with Eid parties through School and children may bring a change of 

clothes for their party day, food and drink will be provided by School.  

Party Days 

Reception and Nursery - Thursday 20th June 2024 

Year 1 and 2 - Thursday 20th June 2024 

Year 3 and 4 - Friday 21st June 2024 

Year 5 and 6 - Friday 21st June 2024 

Eid Mubarak to all our Muslim families. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss H Darley 

Headteacher 

 

 


